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Gender Advisory Board 
 
 

 At its 43rd plenary meeting, on 26 July 2001, the Economic and 
Social Council decided: 

 (a) To extend the mandate of the Gender Advisory Board for a 
further four years in order to allow it to complete its programme of 
work within the extrabudgetary resources allocated for this purpose;  

 (b) To endorse the nomination of Brazil and Tunisia for 
membership in the Gender Advisory Board to fill the two vacancies on 
the Gender Advisory Board from among the members of the 
Commission in order to ensure continued linkages between the Board 
and the Commission; 

 (c) That the Commission on Science and Technology for 
Development should assess at its sixth session the desirability of 
continuing the work of the Board and the potential for obtaining 
external resources to do so. 

 


